
Committee on Admissions, Evaluations and Academic Standards (CAEAS) Report 
 
Senate Meeting: March 6, 2024 
 
The committee met on Tuesday, February 13, and a quorum was present. 
 
The committee discussed the wording of the residency portion of the “Credit Requirements” 
part of the “Degree Requirements” section of the undergraduate catalog.  The committee was 
alerted to potential confusion that might arise since the residency portion refers to courses 
taken at Lehman College but does not specify that courses taken in one degree at Lehman 
cannot also count toward the residency requirement of another degree, also completed at 
Lehman.  The committee voted unanimously to add a clarifying note to the end of that section 
in order to remove any ambiguity.  The committee now brings this policy change to the Senate 
floor for a vote. 
 
 


